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Hon. Committee members: 

It has always been my experience that bullies must be controlled by their victims 

banding together.  An organization whether it be school, employer or government 

agency has not a snowballs chance of ending this plague unless those being abused 

stick together and stand up for themselves.  There are already extensive rules about 

hostile work environments, adding even more rules and liability to the already 

crushing burden on employers makes no sense at all.  To make matters worse this 

bill requires nothing of victims and leaves agencies and employers open to lawsuits 

from those who would scam the rules.  Please put this bill in the round file where it 

belongs. 


